
 

 

Congratulations to Ted Norris on reaching the milestone 50 years of membership at Strawberry Hill. 

To honour this fantastic achievement a Texas Scramble followed by lunch was organised by the 
Weekday Section on Friday 30 July.  The original of the above caricature was presented to Ted, who 
spoke eloquently after lunch.  It shows him outside the Clubhouse with a copy of the Guardian under 
his arm and the AFC Wimbledon badge on his blazer! 

Well done, Ted! 


